Your Ref: NSCBO04/1

Ms Angela Crawford NSCW50/1
Directorate of Legal Services NSCS071/1
2 Franklin Street

BELFAST Our Ref: BMcL-0049-13
BT2 8DQ

Date: 23" January 2013

Dear Ms Crawford,
RE: RAYCHEL FERGUSON PRELIMINARY

Thank you for your letter of 22 January enclosing a copy of "Altnagelvin Doctor's
Handbook". My letter of 17 December was aimed at establishing whether guidance
about reporting deaths to the coroner was in place in the Sperrin Lakeland Trust
between 2000 and 2002, and if so to obtain a copy of such guidance.

Please respond to that question.

Yours sincerely,

o W

Brian McLoughlin
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry
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